July 10, 2018

Perry T. Mansfield, MD Senta Medical Clinic 3590 Camino Del Rio N, Suite 100 San Diego, CA 92108

Dear Dr. Mansfield,

It is my distinct pleasure to inform you that you have been selected by your peers as one of San Diego's *Physicians of Exceptional Excellence* — our "2018 Top Doctors." Congratulations on being selected thirteen out of the last sixteen years — an achievement that only 17 San Diego physicians can claim!

Our selection process asked all San Diego County physicians with a valid California medical license who they think should be recognized for their excellence in medicine.

San Diego Magazine's October issue will publish your name, affiliation (if any), and office address as listed below.

* represents number of years selected for Top Docs

Your listing will be grouped under the specialty of Otolaryngology. If you would prefer your listing under a different specialty, please select one from the approved list printed on the back of this letter.

Additionally, contact us if you wish your listing be affiliated with a specific hospital or medical group. Currently our records indicate you have an affiliation with Senta Medical Clinic. We cannot include websites, email addresses or more than one office address and telephone number. Contact Membership via email at Membership@SDCMS.org or by phone at (858) 300-2778 to submit any changes. All updates must be submitted no later than Friday, August 10, 2018.

We hope you will join us to celebrate your achievements and those of your fellow physicians at the "Top Doctors" gala hosted jointly by the San Diego County Medical Society, Champions For Health, and San Diego Magazine on Friday, October 19, 2018. You will be receiving a separate invitation by mail at a later date. The last fifteen galas were a blast, so I hope you will make plans to join us as we honor San Diego's Physicians of Exceptional Excellence.

Again, my personal congratulations on this well-deserved honor!

Paul Hegyi CEO